
From: Tamley, Karen 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2012 3:57 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: gift 
 
Steve, 
 
Please know that I was sent a gift basket of edible sweets from LCM Architects.   LCM has a contract with 
MOPD to provide consulting services for our ADA compliance project.  I do not know the value of the 
gift.   It is out in an open/public space of the office. 
 
Karen Tamley 
 


